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February 8, 1988

Roy W. Black, President
Codman & Shurtleff, Inc.
41 Pasella Park Drive
RandoTph Industrial Park
Randolph, MA 02368

Dear Mr. Black:

My apologies for the lengthy delay in arriving at the proper means
to handle the generous grant which Codman & Shurtleff has made to
the publication of a textbook on Treatment of Spinal Disorders.

In deference to Codman & Shurtleff, which has been extremely
helpful to the neurosurgical community over the years, we felt it
was our obligation to formalize the dispensation of this gift, as
set forth in the attached letter to Dr. Sundaresan. In fact, the
AANS Teadership plans to handle all future gifts in this fashion.

Please be assured of our desire to be of the utmost assistance.
Your y truly,

il

Car1 H. Hauber, CAE
Executive Director
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Att. (as stated)



